
 

 
 

 

Statement From Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 

Via email, March 2024 

 

“We do not issue approvals for proprietary septic tanks, so they are not listed on our approved 

product list and there is nothing to apply for. We do not consider proprietary septic tanks to be 

proprietary treatment systems like aerobic treatment units are. All septic tanks are just considered 

standard treatment systems according to Ch 285. 

Proprietary septic tanks do not require TCEQ approval, though septic tanks used in Texas must 

still meet State requirements per Title 30 of the Texas Administrative Code Ch 285.32(b)(1). 

You can find this most easily on the Texas Secretary of State’s website.” 
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VPC Septic Tanks are IAPMO approved and meet most state and county requirements. 

Please check your local codes prior to purchase and installation. 

 

 

 


